## Minnesota Chapter Federal Bar Association Communications Policy

The Chapter communicates with members to share timely and relevant news, information, and events of interest to the membership. Such communications typically include Chapter newsletters, administrative bulletins (such as election or membership renewal notices), invitations to official Chapter functions (such as luncheons and CLEs), and occasional information about unofficial events that may be of particular interest to the membership.

The Chapter recognizes the importance of appropriate limitations on communications. Absent exceptional circumstances, the Chapter sends no more than two emails for each item of communication. Requests for communications not directly related to official Chapter news, administration, or events are reviewed by the Chairs of the Communications Committee and President. Only communications that are deemed of significant interest to the membership will be approved.